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Your Pacific Shipping Line &8

17 June 2019

CHANGE OF CONTAINER DEPOT AUCKLAND

Dear Valued Customer,

As you may be aware CSL Container Park have decided after 30 years of operation to close their
gates to shipping line containers.

Effective 17 June 2019 at 5pm, CSL will no longer accept import container dehires.

As a result, we have moved to CRS Auckland (Container Repair & Sales) which is located at 5-29
Morrin Road, Panmure.

We are still issuing releases for export containers out of CSL, however, for below vessels and
thereafter our team will direct you to CRS Auckland.

Export Vessel ETA
Olomana v110N 27 June
Capitaine Tasman 4 vOO7N 6 July
Southern Lily v455N 15 July

We wish for a smooth transition and any changes we need to make for any current releases at CSL,
we will contact you in good time should we need to re-direct you.

Yours sincerely,

Pacific Forum Line (PFL)




